
Week of May 28th                                 Room #117 

Mrs. Krausmannt’s 1st Grade Classroom News 
 

Important Dates:  Specials for the Week: 

● 5/28:​ No school (Memorial Day) 
● 6/1:​ ​1st Grade Author’s Tea in gym. Doors 

open @ 10:05am. See reverse for details.  
● 6/6:​ ​Field Day in the Afternoon​ (Rain date: 

6/7)​Note change in time for Field Day.​  ​Kids 
will be in the pm now. 

● 6/11: ​End of Year Party 
○ 9:30-10:30 Hunt’s Gym 
○ 11:30-12:30 Pizza picnic @ Mason 

 
● Monday: No school 
● Tuesday: Art 
● Wednesday: Music 
● Thursday: Gym 
● Friday: Library 

 

Weekly Words: 
Word Family​: oi/oy 
Sight Words: ​said, his, that, she, out, as, be, have, there, for 
Spelling tests are given every ​Friday​ on the sight words listed above. 

Classroom Info: 
Reading: 
We’re wrapping up Author’s Study and will be moving into our poetry unit 
where students will hear from poems by Shel Silverstein, read from plant 
poems and recognize poem structure. 
Writing: 
Students revised their stories and rewrote a final copy that will become a 
published piece for our Author’s Tea. Students will practice reading their 
stories to prepare for next Friday’s big event!  
Math: 
We wrapped up unit 7 this week and moved into unit 8 which focuses on 
geometry and covers skills including 2D/3D shapes and fractions (halves 
and fourths).   
Science/Social Studies: 
We read from informational articles about plants and how both wind and 
small animals, such as bees, help a plant grow.  
Character Time (June): ​Integrity  
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Krausmann’s  Comments: 
 

● LIBRARY BOOKS NEED TO BE TURNED IN ASAP! 
● FIELD DAY UPDATE:​ ​Young 5-2nd grades will participate in Field 

Day in the ​AFTERNOON ​on 6/6. Our original newsletter listed field 
day as a morning event. The volunteer sign up form has the 
afternoon time listed accurately. Sorry for this mix up!  

● 6/1 Author’s Tea is NEXT FRIDAY! ​Doors will open at 10:05am. 
Refreshments will be provided. Students may be dressed nicely for 
photos as this is one of the last first grade events of the year! 
Students may change into their play clothes after our event. It 
should run about one hour. Can’t wait to see you all there!  

● 6/11 End of Year Party - FORMS DUE BY NEXT FRIDAY! ​Please return 
forms with pizza money (if you plan to join us for the picnic).  
○ We are asking any first grade families to carpool together and 

MEET US AT HUNT'S, rather than drop off students at Mason. 
This would cut down on commute time as this falls on a 
late-start Monday. We appreciate your support to ensure we 
have a successful party! 

● Please click on the link for the SignUpGenius for party 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e48a9aa28a3f85-end
ofthe 

● No school Monday (Memorial Day).  Let's be thankful to 
those that have served or given their lives for our 
country!   

A huge, gigantic ​thank you ​to everyone who honored me 
for Teacher Appreciation week! Each day was filled with 
so many fun surprises, gifts and kind thoughts. I’m a very lucky 
teacher! I am REALLY going to miss these beautiful kids! 
Have a great weekend! 
Mrs. Krausmann 
krausmk​@gpschools.org 
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